
SPACE COAST JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL MONDAY, MARCH 11, 2024 

—MISSION STATEMENT— 
Ensure that every Space Coast student graduates college, career, or military ready. 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

http://www.facebook.com/

SpaceCoastJrSrHighSchool 

E-MAIL:  SpaceCoastHigh@brevardschools.org 

    PHONE: 321.638.0750  

FAX: 321.735.9759 

OFFICE HOURS: 7:30am - 4:00pm 

STUDENT HOURS: 

 MONDAY-THURSDAY 8:40am - 3:30pm 

FRIDAY 8:40am - 2:15pm 

The next School Advisory 
Council meeting will be 
on Tuesday, March 19 at 
3:45 to 4:45pm in the 
Media Center. 

Kim 
Petronella 

10th, 11th, and 12th grade student interested in taking the 
ASVAB on Wednesday, March 20th, must sign-up by 
Thursday, March 14th.  You may sign-up in the cafeteria, 
front of the senior section, or stop by room 218, Mrs. 
Zinger’s office. 



OUTSIDE MEALS/DELIVERIES 

Students who arrive after the start of the school day 

(8:45am) with drinks or food from an outside 

establishment/restaurant will not be permitted to enter 

the school.  Students will be allowed to finish eating/

drinking in the office, but this could result in a tardy/

absence depending on the actual time the student 

officially enters school. 

Students will NOT be called out of class, nor will classes 

be interrupted to deliver forgotten items or food/

drinks.  Students may check the front office between 

classes for deliveries but are still responsible for getting 

to class on time (passes will not be given to students). 

Deliveries of balloons, flowers, food i.e.: Dominos, Uber 

eats, etc. are NOT permitted.  

Per our district policy: Individuals on the student 

contact list are only permitted to bring in or drop a meal 

for their child.  Each school will designate an eating area 

away from the cafeteria where parents/guardians can eat 

with their child.  Meals dropped off will be held in the 

front office to safeguard instructional time. At the 

school's discretion, meals dropped off may be required 

to be consumed in a designated eating area away from 

the cafeteria. 



COLLEGE TOUR INFORMATION 

If you are planning a college tour this school year, please 
see the Front Office or Mrs. Leon (Guidance).  College 

tours can be excused if the proper paperwork is filled out. 

Take a moment and check out the 

guidance website.  There are 

MANY scholarships posted on the 

page along with A LOT of 

information for students.  If you 

have any questions please contact 

our guidance department. 

https://www.brevardschools.org/

Page/13002 

SCHOLARSHIP MONEY is available from 

the Schools’ Foundation. Create an 

account and get your money.  https://

brevardschoolsfoundation.awardspring.c

om/    

The applications will close March 17, at 

11:59PM. 

Direct Metal Roofing is 
awarding two $500.00 
scholarships for a Space 
Coast senior. The 
requirements are minimum 
of a 2.0 GPA . The prompt 
for the essay is: 

 
“How will this scholarship help you and 
what are your academic and/or career 
goals after high school?” 
 
The deadline is April 15th. Please send all 
submission to Mrs. Weeks at 
weeks.keri@brevardschools.org.  

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brevardschools.org%2FPage%2F13002&data=05%7C02%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C9ce2c51415184496e4f008dbfb1c22b4%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638379870485645108%7CUn
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brevardschools.org%2FPage%2F13002&data=05%7C02%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C9ce2c51415184496e4f008dbfb1c22b4%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638379870485645108%7CUn
https://brevardschoolsfoundation.awardspring.com/
https://brevardschoolsfoundation.awardspring.com/
https://brevardschoolsfoundation.awardspring.com/
mailto:weeks.keri@brevardschools.org


**PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED** 

If you are interested in 
volunteering at Space Coast 
please contact Tiffany Bevel at 
Bevel.Tiffany@brevardschools.or
g.  Mrs. Bevel will be able to 
check volunteer status and let 
you know what opportunities 
there are to volunteer. 

To become a registered 
volunteer please visit District 
and School Security/Volunteers 
(brevardschools.org) to sign up! 
Fingerprinting fees have been 
waived! 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11104
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11104
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11104


LETTERMENS JACKET 
*Go to www.Neffco.com 
*Click on upper left—Varsity Jackets.   
*Put in passcode #076858. 
 *Follow the prompts to order. 



PROJECT GRADUATION 
PARENT MEETINGS 

All meetings are in the Media 
Center at 6pm  
• March 20th 
• April 3rd & 17th 

PROJECT GRADUATION 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Angela Crissman-President 

VACANT—Vice President 

Kitsie Ferguson—Treasurer 

Nancy Smith—Secretary 

CAP & GOWN ANNOUNCEMENT 

JOSTENS was on campus last week to drop 
off caps and gowns.  If your student needs to 
pick theirs up please contact the front office. 

If you are still needing to order official 
graduation announcements, class ring, 
senior apparel, that can all still be done at 
Jostens.com Please call the Josten’s office if 
you have any questions. (321)242-2055 or 
email us at office@flgrad.com.  

mailto:office@flgrad.com


Be sure to thank these local business for supporting our school, administration, teachers and staff.  Each and every 

one of these amazing companies dedicates, donates, and celebrates VIPER NATION!! 


